## Albert, Peter

From: Clarke Miller < CMiller@stradasf.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 15, 2015 1:48 PM

**To:** Sallaberry, Mike

Cc: Kate Aufhauser (kaufhauser@warriors.com); Miller, Erin; Albert, Peter; Bob Grandy

(B.Grandy@fehrandpeers.com)

**Subject:** RE: South St. lane widths

Thanks, Mike. We'll be discussing the South St driveway details during Thursday's 9:30-11am design review meeting, so it'd be great if we could cover this then too.

Clarke

From: Sallaberry, Mike [mailto:Mike.Sallaberry@sfmta.com]

Sent: Tuesday, September 15, 2015 1:43 PM

To: Clarke Miller

Cc: Kate Aufhauser (kaufhauser@warriors.com); Miller, Erin; Albert, Peter; Bob Grandy (B.Grandy@fehrandpeers.com)

Subject: RE: South St. lane widths

Thanks Clarke. I'll get back to you this week.

From: Clarke Miller <a href="mailto:CMiller@stradasf.com">[mailto:CMiller@stradasf.com</a>]
Sent: Tuesday, September 08, 2015 10:17 AM

To: Sallaberry, Mike

Cc: Kate Aufhauser (kaufhauser@warriors.com); Miller, Erin; Albert, Peter; Bob Grandy (B.Grandy@fehrandpeers.com)

Subject: South St. lane widths

Mike,

Thanks for joining last week's meeting. You'd mentioned that you wanted to take a closer look at the lane widths along South St., particularly for vehicles turning westbound off of TFB onto South St. I'm attaching the latest striping plan for your review. Please let us know what revisions you/MTA recommend to the lane widths.

Thanks, Clarke

## **Clarke Miller**

Strada Investment Group 101 Mission Street, Suite 420 | San Francisco, CA 94105

Phone: 415.572.7640 Email: <a href="mailto:cmiller@stradasf.com">cmiller@stradasf.com</a>